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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

 

ERO 019-7636 - Proposed regulatory amendments to 
encourage greater reuse of excess soil. 

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks 

Consultation Deadline 

Friday, December 1, 2023 

Summary 

The Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks is proposing to amend the 

Excess Soil Regulation (O.Reg. 406/19) and the accompanying documents to 
exempt certain low-risk soil reuse projects from regulatory and planning 

requirements, and expand the opportunities for the reuse of salt-impacted soils. 

Proposed Form of Input 

Staff may prepare a letter for submission to the Environmental Registry of Ontario 
as part of this consultation process. 

Rationale 

The City has an interest in providing input on regulation which may affect the reuse 
of soil within the city. 

Lead 

Engineering and Transportation Services 

Link to Ministry Website 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-7636

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-822-1260 extension 5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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